
     221 East Fourth Street 

Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 

 

 

FRN: 0012486437 

                                                                                                

July 12, 2024 

 

Application No. 138 
 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street N.E. 

Washington, D.C.  20554 

 

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 

 

This application is hereby made by Cincinnati Bell Telephone (CBT) to waive Sections 61.58 

and 61.59 of the Commission’s Rules to withdraw Transmittal No. 947 without it becoming 

effective.     

 

On July 8, 2024 CBT filed Transmittal No. 947 which is scheduled to become effective on July 

23, 2024 proposing the addition of a footnote indicating the grandfathering of voice grade and 

high capacity services    

 

With this application, CBT respectfully requests permission to waive Sections 61.58 and 61.59 

of the Commission’s Rules in order to withdraw the Tariff material filed under Transmittal No. 

947 without it becoming effective, and to restore currently effective material.   

    

A waiver of Section 61.58 is requested to permit the revisions of tariff material to become 

effective on not less than one (1) days’ notice.  A waiver of Section 61.59 is requested to permit 

revisions to Tariff material that is not yet in effect.  CBT wishes to withdraw Transmittal No. 

947 because CBT has since learned it has not received final FCC regulatory approval to 

grandfather legacy services as applied for in CBT’s Application for Authority under section 

214(a) of the Communications Act and Section 63.71 for the Commission’s Rules to Grandfather 

Legacy Services, WC Docket No. 24-124. 

 

In accordance with Section 61.14, this application letter and associated attachments are being 

filed electronically today via the Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariffing 

System (ETFS) in compliance with the electronic filing procedures.  
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July 12, 2024 

 

 

 

In accordance with the Commission’s filing fee requirements, a filing fee of $420.00 has been 

paid by credit card and an electronic Form 159 has been submitted. 

 

Questions concerning the Application should be directed to Chris Blanton at the above address, 

by phone at (513) 448-6165, or by email at chris.blanton@cinbell.com. 

 

      Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

 

Christopher C. Blanton 

Regulatory Manager II / Government Relations 

Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company 

Attachments 
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